
Defying Gravity SB



Scene

1

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Lawrence is walking home with Patricia 
next door neighbor and girlfriend

Scene

2a

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Lawrence's bedroom

Scene

2b

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Slugging

Patricia helping Larry with his sciene 
project
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Scene

3

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Larry having dinner with his family

Scene

4a

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Slugging

6th grade science fair

Scene

4b

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Slugging

Larry wins 1st place and Patricia 
runner up
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Scene

Scene5

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Larry playing with Patricia at his 
treehouse

Scene

5

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Dad yelling at Lawrence to go to room 
and do his homework

Notes

Dad yelling at son due to go back to 
his room and do his homework and stop 
playing with neighbor girl Patricia

Dissolve
Duration

00:12
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Scene

6a

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Notes

Parents aruging because husband lost 
his job and is stressed out. Son 
Lawrence looks troubled in foreground.

Scene

6b

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Notes

Lawrence goes to his room and is shown 
playing with airplane to avoid parents 
arguing

Scene

7

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Scene 7: Vietnam war scene

Notes

Vietnam war scene showing his Dad 
trying to rescue his friend
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Scene

8a

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Scene 8: Mother singing bedtime song to 
Lawrence

Scene

8b

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Scene 8: Larry staring out window at 
stars

Scene

9

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Notes

Patricia looking out her window at the 
stars the same evening time as Lawrence
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Scene

10a

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Notes

Graduation ceremony for Larry and 
Patricia

Scene

10b

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Notes

Larry and Patricia happily together at 
their high school graduation

Scene

11a

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Slugging

Adult Larry doing underwater gravity 
training at NASA Johnson Space Center 
in Houston
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Scene

11b

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Slugging

Larry with his astronaut team mates 
enjoying training

NO PANEL NO PANEL
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